
KREAMER STREET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Bellport, New York 

 
 
 

      September 21, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 

The safety of our students on the school bus is a priority at Kreamer Street 
Elementary School.  I would like to share with you the rules and expectations for bus 
behavior so that you are aware and can help us to ensure the safety of students. 
 

• Stay in your seat. 
• Use an indoor voice. 
• Keep your hands and feet to yourself. 

    
The following procedure will be followed when students do not adhere to the bus 

rules: 
 
• Bus report completed by bus driver. 
• Bus report reviewed with student by administration and alternative choices for 

behavior discussed.  
• Parent receives a copy of the bus report. 

 
It is important to note that if a student is misbehaving on the bus, they may be 

suspended from riding the bus.  Please review the rules and procedures outlined above 
with your child so that together we can ensure that our students get to and from school 
safely each day. 
 

As always, your support and cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Sean F. Clark 
Principal 
 

dz 
 
cc:  Dr. Sam Gergis 


